
 

 Do you like to be helpful?  Are you interested in learning how to 

be a leader?  We hope you join our club, so you can learn more 

about your school and be a leader. 

 

 
 

Dear Fifth Grade Students and Parents, 

 

St. Ursula School presents the Husky Helpers for fifth graders.  We hope you will want to be a 

part of this special club.  Students will be given different assignments based on grade levels 

ranging from delivering mail to the middle school teachers, sitting with the first graders at 

Mass, to assisting the primary grade students during lunch and recess.   

 

Two situations arise for fifth grade students, who also have the option to attend the 

Leadership Program. 

 If a student only wants to be a Husky Helper.  The student will need to attend the two 

Husky Helpers workshops, and not participate with the Leadership Workshop.  

 If a student wants to be a Husky Helper and participate with the Leadership Workshops 

to be eligible for Student Council and Safety Patrol next year in sixth grade, then the 

student must attend all workshops as stated in the letter regarding the Leadership 

Program.  Fifth graders are not required to attend the two workshops sponsored by the 

Husky Helpers. 

 

For those who will attend the Husky Helpers workshops: 

There will be two workshops offered after school throughout the year.  

 

Communicating Effectively                  Monday, November 12th or Wednesday, November 14th 

Problem Solving                                   Monday, March 4th  or Wednesday, March 6th  

 

Each workshop will last from 3:00 pm until 4:00.  The location of the workshop will be announced 

on the day of the meeting. Please keep this schedule.  Students will not be sent additional 

reminders.  If you are interested in participating in this series and the activities, please 

complete the attached form and return it to us by Wednesday, October 3rd.  All students 

must remain in good academic standing and display good behavior to remain a Husky Helper.  

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information about this 

program. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Beltrán, Mrs. Hart-Winner, Mrs. VanDevander and Mrs. Wunder 

Husky Helper Moderators 

 

 



 

Complete and return to Mrs. Beltrán by October 3, 2018 

 

____I am interested in participating in the 2018-2019 Husky Helper Program. 

 

Name: (please print) __________________________________________ Homeroom _____ 

 

Student Signature: __________________________________ Date: _________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________ Date: __________________ 

 

 

Please choose one of the following options. 
 

______  I only want to be a Husky Helper.  I am planning to attend the following workshops 

after school: 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

OR 
 

______  I would like to be both a Husky Helper and a student of Leadership Workshop.  I 

understand that I will attend the necessary Leadership Workshops.  I know that I am not 

required to attend any of the Husky Helper meetings listed above. 

Communicating Effectively Problem Solving 

 

____  November 12th 

or 

____  November 14th 

 

 

____  March 4th  

or 

____  March 6th  


